
Reverend Father Garabed Kochakian has been 
appointed the Chancellor of the Diocese of the 
Armenian Church in America and has officially 
assumed his new leadership role on May 15, 1992. 

In appreciation for his 10 years of service to 
St. Mesrob Armenian Church, the Parish Council wishes 
to offer tbe opportunity for our community and friends 
to extend their good wishes to both Der Hayr and 
Yeretzgin Roberta as they depart from the Midwest. 

St. Mesroo Armenian Apostolic Church 

FAREWELL DINNER 

for Reverend Father Garabed 
and 

Yeretzgin Roberta Kochakian 

Sunday, June 21, 1992 

The Wind Point Inn 
405 Three Mile Road 

Racine, Wisconsin 

5:00pm 
Cocktails (cash bar) 

6:00pm 
Dinner and Program 

$15.00 
per person 

Tickets can be purchased following church services beginning May 17, 1992, 

or from Elsie Garoukian, 414/639-2092, or Claire Kadamian, 414/639-5186. 

June 15 is the last day to purchase tickets. 


